#24-10 Marshall County

## Emergency Telephone System Board 012000

January 02, 2024

FILED

JAN - 2 2024

MARSHALL COUNTY CLERK/RECORDER

Marshall County Board Chairman,

Mr. Gauwitz the ETSB is requesting the re-appointment of Matthew Zulz to its board as a representative of the EMS system. The appointment is for a three year term; Matt has agreed to continue to serve on the ETSB board.

If you could reappoint him at the January 11<sup>th</sup> 2024 board meeting it would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you,

Mike W. Mayer

Marshall County 911 Coordinator

